
 

 

 
January 1, 2024 
 
 
LAX Airfield Permits Office 
Attn:  Jamal Stewart  
P.O. Box 92216 
Los Angeles, CA  90009-2216 
 
Subject:   Letter of Intent 
 
Vallen Distribution, Inc has been contracted by Delta Air Lines, Inc. The contract number between Vallen Distribution, 
Inc. and Delta Air Lines, Inc is CW2342720.  The contract began on 05/01/2018 and will terminate on 12/31/2024. 
 
We will be performing Delivery Services, which includes providing Safety (PPE) and MRO products. The duties to be 
performed are as follows: 
• On site Vendor Managed Inventory 
 
The services will be performed at:  
• Delta building and hangars.  This is for on site meetings and vendor managed inventory work.  
 
Pedestrian access to the Airport Operations Area (AOA) is required to perform the duties of the contract. 
 
Tools/equipment will not be used to fulfill contractual obligations, therefore, vehicle access to the airfield is not 
required.  Vehicles are not street licensed.  
 
Our designated authorized security badge signer(s) is Lamar Proby, VMI Specialist, 562-266-6961. 
 
We will not be required to obtain a Motor Vehicle Operating Permit (MVOP) to perform the duties of this contract, 
therefore our certified trainer(s) is N/A.  We will not be required to obtain an MVOP. 
 
Job titles for our employees include VMI Specialist and VMI Manager. We are requesting 1 badge. 
 
Estimated Annual Revenue from the contract services provided is $435,000. 
 
If you require any additional information, please contact me at 704-601-6209 and scott.moore@vallen.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Scott D. Moore 
Vice President, Contracts 
843-745-1880 
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